Appendix 4

TARMAC

A CRH COMPANY

Virtual public
exhibition

Displaying proposals for the
future of Stanninghall Quarry.

Tarmac, who own Stanninghall Quarry, south of Horstead, are hosting a virtual
public exhibition to get feedback from residents about proposals for an eastern
extension to the site.

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the public exhibition will be held online. However,
you will still be able to review our proposals, talk to the team and have your say.

The consultation will be open for feedback for two weeks, from Monday 21st
September until Sunday 4th October 2020. Any information displayed will still be
available to view after the consultation period.

You can also sign up for our dedicated Q&A sessions which will be taking place via
the platform, between 6pm and 7pm on:

» Tuesday 29th September; and

* Wednesday 30th September.

Find out more information by visiting tarmac-stanninghall.virtualexhibition.info
or by scanning the QR code.

If you do not have access to the internet, physical copies of the
online information will be available from 21st September at:

* The Recruiting Sergeant, Norwich Road, Horstead, NR12 7EE
* Coltishall Pharmacy, 30 High Steet, Coltishall, NR12 7AA

Copies can also be sent to your address upon request and any
feedback can be returned via Freepost.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact
us via charlie@egqcommunications.co.uk or 020 8051 8719
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